VNP: Invitation to the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 05/06/2020, Vietnam Plastic Corporation invited shareholders to the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 as follows:

Time: 08h, June 30th 2020 (Tuesday)

Location: The Hall at 3rd floor, Vietnam Plastic Corporation 



300B Nguyen Tan Thanh, Ward 13, District 4, Ho Chi Minh city

If shareholders cannot participate in the meeting, shareholders can authorize other persons according to the form at page No. 04

Note: Shareholders or authorized persons are requested to confirm their attendance before 16h00 on 29/06/2020 via mail, phone, fax, email or directly at Headquarter of the Company: 300B Nguyen Tan Thanh, Ward 13, District 4, Ho Chi Minh city
